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Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Please put a stop to these deliberate and unnecessary category creeps and attacks upon law 
abiding firearms owners. We are well aware that it is a ‘death by a thousand cuts’ approach 
towards keeping firearms out of civilians hands. There is little to no gun violence in Australia and 
we already have extremely strict firearms laws, LAFO’s are sick to death of copping new 
restriction after new restriction as well as having to cop the fees and taxes already in place for the 
privilege to own a firearm. 
 
Sincere regards 
Matthew Walker 


